Mr. Michael Conroy

INIAP

Buenos Aires, August 19th, 2016

Sciences Branch / Division of Engineering and Research
Office of Hazardous Materials Safety

U.S. Department of Transportation

East Building, PHH-21

1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E.

Washington, D.C. 20590-0001

Re: LEUPA CASK

Dear Mr. Conroy,

I refer to your enquiry regarding the information we have submitted to you and the U.S.
Regulatory Commission for the validation of the LEUPA cask.

This letter is to confirm that the files INVAP has submitted, for your records and review, contain
no proprietary information. This also includes all previously submitled files that have been sent
since the initial start of our application to US DOT.

Please feel free to contact me should you need any additional assurances.

Sincerely yours,

Av. Cmte. Luis Piedrabuena 4950
R8403CPV S. C. de Bariloche

Rio Negro - Argentina

Tel.: +54 (294) 4409-300

Fax: +54 (294) 4409-336

E-mail: info@invap.com.ar
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